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February 26th, 2024 
 

Re: ANTI-BULLYING DAY 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

East Hill School will be celebrating Anti-Bullying Day this Wednesday, February 28th, 2024. 
 
 

The goal of this day is to help the students identify, prevent, and respond to negative and harmful behavior. It is 

also meant to support and encourage our students to understand bullying and collectively take action to stop it 

and keep a safe environment.  

 

To highlight this day and to support anti-bullying, we invite all students to wear a pink shirt or a pink 
accessory. 

 
On that day, a guest speaker will be reading the book “Speak Up” to our Preschool and Cycle 1 students. We 

have also invited “Everblast Play Company” to organize team building activities and discussions about anti-

bullying with our Cycle 2 and Cycle 3 students in the school gymnasium.  

 

We hope this day will be an engaging and enriching day for our students. 

 
Kind Regards,  

 

East Hill Administration 
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